The Human Rights Officer is:

The HRO is available to educate patients and staff about
human rights and assist any patient who believes his/her
human rights have been violated.

You may contact

directly at

At your request, staff will also call the HRO on your behalf.

For Your Information

The Department of Mental Health’s
Tollfree information and referral line is:
1-800-221-0053

Disabled Persons Protection Commission (DPPC)
Toll- free hot line is:
1-800-426-9009

Executive Office of Elder Affairs (EOEA)
Toll-free hot line is:
1-800-922-2275

Department of Children and Families (DCF)
Toll-free hot line is:
1-800-792-5200
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